Sections of Turkey Brook Park to be Closed for
Winterfest Preparations
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The event field and lacrosse parking lot at Turkey Brook Park are temporarily closed while
preparations are being made for the "Any Who's Winterfest". Therefore, walking paths through
these areas will be inaccessible, and visitors should plan an alternate route from now until after
the event concludes on December 23rd. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause,
and we thank you for your understanding.
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